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Michael J. Strumwasser, Esq.
Deputy Attorney General
State of California

SERVED AUG 31982Department of Justice
3580 Wilshire Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90010

Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company
(Stanislaus Nuclear Project,
Unit 1), Docket No. P-564A

Dear Mr. Strumwasser:

Thank you for your letter advising of the proposed scheduling
of the hearing in the captioned matter for September 21 and 22, 1982,
in Room 1200 of the State Building, 350 McAllister Street, San
Francisco, California. It appears to be~ acceptable to all participants.
I will put out a formal notice of hearing at the beginning of September.

Sincerely,
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Morton B. Margulies ''
Administrative Judge

cc: All Parties on
Service List
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